
 

 

 

 

Update: Eastern Cape PHSDSBC 
 

Annual General Meeting 

An Annual General Meeting was held on 21 April 2023 where the Chamber Secretary presented the draft 

PHSDSBC Annual Report for the 2022/23-financial year. The content of the report was confirmed by 

labour and the employer after which it was adopted. 

 

Newly elected Chairperson and Vice-Chairperson 

The PSA is proud to announce that Mr Mange from Denosa has been re-elected as the new Vice-

Chairperson of the Eastern Cape PHSDSBC Chamber for the period 2023/24 in terms of PHSDSBC 

Resolution 4/2015. Mr Bhomeni from the Department of Health was elected as the Deputy Chairperson. 

 

The PSA invites members to contact Mr Samkelo Mzuku at Samkelo.mzuku@psa.co.za or 

Riaan.vosloo@psa.co.za to submit agenda items that can be tabled at the upcoming Chamber meeting 

scheduled for 06 June 2023. 
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